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Members in Dominican Republic singing together 

 

Our group participated in an ecumenical seminar. Every night was a reunion of all the Christian sects in a 

different church.  

 

The event concluded with a big sermon in the cathedral (which by the way is the oldest one in America).  

 

Our group sang "The Lord is One" (in Spanish of course) which was very well received by the people.  

 

Each church leader was invited to pray. It doesn't seem to be a coincidence that we had to pray for the 

government, army, and justice department!  

 

A picture of us came out next day in the newspaper. 

 

 

 


